## Frelinghuysen Township School

780 Route 94 Newton, NJ 07860 FAX: (908) 362-5730

Jarlyn Veras

Chief School Administrator
Phone: (908) 362-6319
veras@frelinghuysenschool.org

Hilary Beirne

Supervisor of Student Services Phone: (908) 362-6319 beirne@frelinghuysenschool.org

September 17, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A: 7C-6.6, all New Jersey public school districts are required to provide parents/guardians with notification of any state assessments or commercially developed standardized assessments that will be administered to students during the school year.

In accordance with this mandate, attached you will find a chart that provides the following assessment information:

- Name, grades, and content areas of each standardized assessment
- Dates for the administration of each assessment
- Time allotted for each assessment
- Whether the assessment is required by state or federal government
- Links to resources and follow-up guidance for each assessment
- Information about student testing accommodations

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to email me at veras@frelinghuysenschool.org

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Jarlyn Veras

Jrlyn Veras

Chief School Administrator